Prof. Dr Enis Dzunuzovic
Section Editor, Hemijska industrija



Dear Prof. Dzunuzovic,

Please find enclosed the revised manuscript entitled Novel composite zinc-alginate hydrogels with activated charcoal aimed for potential applications in primary, multifunctional wound dressings by Andrea Osmokrovic, Ivan Jancic, Ivona Castvan Jankovic, Predrag Petrovic, Marina Milenkovic and Bojana Obradovic aimed for publishing in the journal Hemijska industrija. 

First, we would like to thank the reviewers for detailed examination of the manuscript and usefull comments, which were all adopted and addressed in the revised manuscript and the letter to reviewers. We believe that the manuscript is now substantially clarified and improved and we hope that it will be suitable for publication in the journal Hemijska industrija. 


13.12.2018, Belgrade

Sincerely,


Dr Andrea Osmokrovic
Faculty of Technology and Metallurgy
University of Belgrade

